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¥*¥TT'S ANNUAL MEETING TIME AGAIN!

For the first time in the Society's 10 year history, the annual meeting will
be held without a program. This will give Society members a chance to talk
and share thoughts.

The annual meeting will be held in Gobles' upstairs "Ivy Room" on
Wednesday night, September 18th, starting at 5:30 p.m. A "duteh treat" meal
will be offered from Gobles' menu. Hope to see you there. Please call
Marlyn Grinde at 832-4L63 by Septenber 11 to let us know you're coming.

*¥ANNUAL ANTIQUE SHOW TO BE HELD

October 5 marks the date of this year's Society-sponsored antique show. The
show in the past has been the Society's largest money maker. This year the
Society will have a booth where members may sell items if they wish. If you
have nice-quality antiques or collectible items you wish to sell, please
mark them with a price and your initials and bring them to the Community
Center on Friday afternoon, October L4th, between 2:00 and 5:00 p.m. The
Society will take 10% of any sale; the rest is your money. People will

be on hand to help mark items if you have a question about price.

¥*¥TLUNCH TO BE SERVED

In conjunction with this year's antique show, a lunch will be offered. Lunch
coordinator Olive Skindrud asks that each member donate one of the following
to be added to the lunch menu: pie, donuts, or bars. Food items may be
dropped off at the Community Center from 2:00 to 5:00 p.m. on Friday,

October 4 or from 8:30 to 10:00 a.m. on Saturday, October 5.

¥¥BUSINESS TRIFLES EXHIBIT TO OPEN

Feolkeraft Day on October 5 marks the premiere of the Society's first gallery
exhibit: "100 Years of Local Business Trifles." Several months of searching
for items, plus selecting items from the museum's storage room should create
a most unusual exhibit. Over 150 items, from dust pans to potholders, will
be on display. If you have scmething with an area business name on it and
would like to donate it, phone 437-3449 or L43T7-36L5.

¥*HISTORY OF MT. HOREB IN THE MAKING
The History of Mt. Horeb from Pre-Settlement to 1986 is shaping up nicely.
A dedicated committee has spent many months researching, writing, and

editing this major project under the auspices of the Mt. Horeb Area
Historical Society and funded by the Mt. Horeb 125th Anniversary Committee.
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¥¥DATES TO REMEMBER

November 16 and 17 mark this year's Hospitality Days in Mt. Horeb. These
dates also mark the opening of a 1910 Christmas exhibit at the museum.

A "typical" Mt. Horeb tree will be assembled in the turn-of-the-century home's
parlor. Ornaments recently donated to the Society will decorate the tree.

If you have any old toys to donate, we would be grateful to receive them.
Items needed to compliment what the Society already owns are: 1 or 2 small
children's chairs, an old teddy bear, child's dishes, mechanical toys or other
toys before 1930. If you have anything, please call 832-4L463 or 437-3L4L9.

A display of quilts, to be exhibited for one year, is also scheduled to open
in November. If you have any quilts to loan or donate for this displsay,
please call L43T7-36L5. We would appreciate knowing any interesting stories
associated with the quilt.




